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Week 7 

Tuesday, 24th Nov 
Little Learners  G1 

Wednesday, 25th  Nov 
Little Learners G2 

Year 5 Speeches  

   Round 1 

Book Club Due 

Thursday, 26th Nov 

Yr 2-3 Transition 

Friday, 27th Nov 

Advent Walk 9.30am - 
11.15am 

Assembly 
 

Week 8 

Monday, 30th Nov 

Reports going home 
from today  

Tuesday, 1st Dec 
Last day Little Learners  
G1 

Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday, 2nd Dec 
Last Day Little Learners 
G2 

Year 5 Speeches  

   Round 2 

Year 7 Orientation  

Friday, 4th Dec 

Whole School Reward -
Water Fun Day 

Assembly 

Thank you NHS for taking the pictures with your drone. 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Principal:   Derek Noffke 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Kerryn Cassidy 
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

Presentation Day 
 

Our Annual Presentation Day will be held on Tuesday 8th December, starting at 10:30am. The awards 
handed out on the day will be very similar to previous years. This is a time when we formally 
recognise the achievements of our students and all the hard work they have put into their studies 
this year. After investigating how we may be able to invite parents, it was discovered that the CRC 
Church has limitations on numbers of people it can accommodate. Therefore, due to these number 
constraints, we have decided to Livestream the event and only have our students attend. We have a 
suitably qualified person to undertake this process to make sure the quality is of the highest 
standard. Further details will be released soon on how this will be streamed. Unfortunately, on this 
occasion this is the only way we can keep our school together on this special day.  
 

Yr6-7 Transition – Narrandera High School 
 

Narrandera High School final day for High School Transition for our Year 6 students is as follows: 
Where: Narrandera High school  
When:  Wednesday 2nd December 2020 
Time:  8:50am – 3pm Students are required to get their own way there and home again at 
  the end of the day.  
Please contact the High School if you require further information.  
 

Year 6 Graduation 
 

Our Year 6 graduation ceremony and dinner will be held on Tuesday 1st December at the Exies Club. 
As you would have noticed we are moving between locations throughout the night. The reason for 
this, is to allow greater numbers of family members to be involved to witness their child finish the 
last year of primary school. A note will be sent home at the end of this week, detailing the processes 
that are required to take place at each location.  
 

Student Reports 
 

Student Reports will be handed out at your child’s formal parent/teacher interview. You will be 
notified of the day and time this week. This is a time when you can have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child’s education answered.  
 

2021 Classes 
 

We are currently working on class structures for 2021. If you are moving away from Narrandera at 
the end of the year and your child will not be attending Narrandera Public School in 2021, could you 
please advise the school office as soon as possible. Also if you know of any families moving into the 
Narrandera zone and will be attending our school next year, please let us know, as grade numbers 
have a significant impact on the formation of classes. 
 
 

125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Canteen 

News 

Specials for Recess ONLY 
Wednesday –  Zucchini Slice $1 

Thursday –  Butterfly Muffins $1 

Friday –  Wraps $2 

Order SUSHI OR CHICKEN & RICE  
Wednesday morning for Thursday Lunch 

Sushi $3.50 Chicken & Rice $4.50 

End of Year Activities 
 

As you would have noticed on our school calendar, all our end of year activities for our students 
have been booked. We are now currently investigating and talking to providers to work out what 
differences there may be this year as compared to previous due to COVID. We will endeavour to 
keep you updated as information comes to hand, however we are looking into every avenue to 
provide an exciting time for our students toward the end of the year.  
 

As you would have noticed, we have separated Stage 2 & 3 for the end of year pool party and 
pushed the time back to the afternoon. We were required to do this as the pool is re-opening later 
than expected and we wanted to give our students the best opportunity to use the facilities. We are 
hoping that the majority of other schools would leave the facility around the time we arrive, 
therefore the students will hopefully have less wait time. 
 

Have a great week. 
 

Derek Noffke 
Principal  

Reminder to all 

students 
Last chance to redeem 

Merit awards this year will 

be at the assembly on the 
4th December.  

Please hand your awards 

into the Front Office. 

Final chance for Year 6 to 

redeem their awards is on 

the final assembly, last day 

of school . 
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Last week the Little Learners 
had a visit to The Patch to 

meet the school chooks and 
ducks.  

They also enjoyed various learning 

activities, including - using 

playdough, matching letters and 

numbers, puzzles, writing their 

names and scanning for items in 

pictures. 
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KN made the big bad wolf from 

the 3 little pigs fairy tale  

The big bad wolf is trying to blow down the 

3 little pigs houses.   

Some stories and paintings about the 

fairy tale Goldilocks and the 3 Bears.   
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Children from KN enjoying playing outside   

Olivia and Jessica posting letters 

to the 3 bears from Goldilocks.  

KN have been learning about fairy tales. Here are some letters that 

they wrote to the 3 bears from Goldilocks.   

LOOSE CHANGE FOR LOCALS 
At Narrandera Public School we love to give back to our community! This year, we 
would like to donate some money to our local families that have been diagnosed 
with cancer.  
We have named this campaign ‘LOOSE CHANGE FOR LOCALS.’ The team who will be 
running this campaign are Zahli and Amy. 
This term we will help Narrandera CanAssist by donating money that will be raised 

by NPS students in Kinder to Year 6 and our teachers. Ms Curry will be helping us 

with this journey. If you wish to help raise money feel free to send some loose 

change to the office at the school. 
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Parliament 2020 

For the last few weeks the Year Six’s of NPS have been running 

Parliament.  We are doing this to give the kids a say in what is best for 

us and the school. Some of the things we have been working on are:  
 

Sock it to suicide 
Birdboxes 

Waste free day 
Handball squares 

New water fountain 
 

     Reminders- 
Remember to wear and return hats 
Cash in credits 
No running on concrete 
Rubbish in the right bins 
Year 6 Farewell is 1

st
 December  

NAIDOC day  
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P & C Christmas Raffle 
 

With a challenging year for everyone we are pleased to be able to offer our annual 
Christmas raffle. Tickets have been sent home. 
 

We have been very fortunate to gain some wonderful prizes from businesses and our very 
own school families. 
 

We would like to acknowledge the generosity of Coles Narrandera, Woolworths Leeton, 
Kmart Wagga Wagga, MJC Auto-Matt & Jodie Cotton, Hutchins Bros-Heidi & Bill Hutchins, 
Sally & AJ Gillespie, Ashley & Mel Beer, Big W Wagga & Bunnings Griffith for their kind 
donations to this wonderful raffle. 

 

 

 
 

The annual Advent Walk will take place this Friday 27th November. Students are invited to dress up in a simple 

costume over their sports uniform representing a character from the Christmas story e.g Wisemen, Angels, 

Shepherds, Mary, Joseph, animals, star if they would like too. 
  

If the current temperature forecast remains high, our school will not participate 

and we will notify parents before the day. 



COMMUNITY NEWS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 

 

 
If your child is unwell they 

must not come to school. 
Parents/Carers and other non 

essential visitors are not 

allowed at school. 


